
 

 

  

 

 

Department: Inspection 

 

Segment: All 

Circular No: MSE/INSP/11813/2022 

 

Date : May 11, 2022 

                                

 

Subject: Modifications in the STP messaging formats on account of implementation of the Stamp Duty 

 

 

To, 

The STP centralized hub, 

All the STP service providers, 

          All Members,          

          Members’ attention is drawn to Exchange Circular MSE/INSP/9546/2020 dated September 30, 2020,   

wherein it was advised to incorporate stamp duty as a separate field in the Straight through Processing 

(STP) system with effect from January 01, 2021 and accordingly, appropriate changes to the messaging 

standards were stipulated. 

          It has come to notice of the Exchange that certain members have been issuing contract notes through 

Straight through Processing (STP) system without inclusion of separate field for stamp duty or without 

providing stamp duty in the specified field. 

          In view of the same, STP centralised hub, STP service providers and members are strictly advised to ensure 

the compliance of aforesaid circular. 
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Mahendra Choudhari 

AVP – Inspection and Membership Department 

 

In case of any query kindly contact Inspection Department on 6112 9000 or mail on 

compliancemsx@msei.in 

 


